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Approchaes to creative learning in early childhood education
You are sincerely invited to a 3-hour long online conference, which takes place in the framework of international
cooperation in the BIP programme as a follow-up to the programme. The conference will be on 05th December 2024
from 3 PM to 6 PM. Please register by email address  sprachwerkstatt.fs@hawk.de . More information can be found
here .
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